
-Ember Alliance is starting to write their report. There will be a short meeting 

September 9 with large stakeholders (Representatives from IHIA, Geneva Glen, 

Leprino’s property, etc.).  This is a pre-meeting for a larger public meeting that 

will happen in late September (date not determined).  There are not enough 

people completing the surveys to get the snapshot they’re looking for (if you 

haven’t completed one, and you’re reading this, please complete one now and 

give one to a neighbor). 

-Big Chili is coming up on September 10th.  We could use all hands on deck to help 

out with this event.  If you’re interested, please let Marc know. 

-We applied for a state PPE grant.  $5 million available, $13 million in applications.  

Main need is for new air packs for our department, which was an eligible item and 

ours are approaching end of life.  We should know by mid-September.  The same 

grant will be available next year, but others will know about it and it was a short 

turnaround this time, so next time more people will get in on it.  If we don’t get 

this one, we should pursue an AFG grant in December for air packs. 

-Paramedic Academy - approaching the home stretch.  Two more Clinicals and I’ll 

be starting my Capstone rides with Stadium Medical in Golden 

Calls for August: 

2-MVAs 

1- wildland fire (mutual aid 

5-Medicals 

1-Gas Leak 

1-Citizen assist  

10 Total for August 

113 year to date total (about 20 ahead of average for this time of year, mostly in 

the last couple of months) 
 

 

 


